## The Little Bumblebee Nursery Newsletter



September 2025

# Welcome to all our Parents!

We are excited to welcome everyone back after the summer break and extend a warm welcome to all our new children and families joining The Little Bumblebee Nursery. We look forward to a fun-filled term ahead with plenty of learning opportunities and exciting activities.

#### Save the Date

• W/S 15<sup>th</sup> September - National Fitness Day

We will be celebrating with fun physical activities, including a **Mini Basketball and Balancing Challenge**. Children will take part in:

- Throwing balls into buckets and rings
- Carrying objects with spades from place to place
- Other exciting movement games to build confidence and coordination
- W/S 22<sup>nd</sup> September Autumn Nature Walk

We will go for a short walk nearby to collect autumn leaves and natural materials (weather permitting).

## Important Information

- Weather-Appropriate Clothing: As the weather changes, please ensure your child comes dressed in layers and has a waterproof jacket for outdoor play.
- We are pleased to welcome Elaheh, who has joined us as a Level 2 Practitioner.
- Jennifer is volunteering with us while working towards her Level 2 qualification and will be gaining valuable experience on Mondays and Fridays.
- Marzieh, who has been an important part of our nursery team, has recently left us. We thank her for all her hard work and dedication and wish her the very best for the future.

### Autumn Activities

This term, the children will enjoy exploring autumn-themed activities, such as:

- Collecting and painting leaves in different colours
- Making friendship bracelets using pasta
- Circle time sessions to help children settle back in, make new friends, and join in welcome back activities